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This week the children have been completing their end of term assessments, we are so proud of them and the progress they have made in such a short period of time. Now it is December, we are looking forward to celebrating Christmas, we have lots of exciting and festive activities planned, which of course will be COVID safe. We hope you are enjoying our Virtual Advent Calendar, we have lots more fun videos coming up so if you haven’t already, please download the School App – PIOTA. Our EYFS children have been practicing very hard for their Nativity and although we know it will be different this year we cannot wait to share it with you! 
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· Virtual Calendar – Every day from 1st December – School App/Website
· Christmas Cards – 7th – 11th Dec – Year Group Post Box
· Living Advent Calendar – 8th December – Playgrounds
· Virtual Panto – W/C 14th December – Classrooms 
· Christmas Dinner – EYFS/Yr2/Yr3/Yr6 – 9th December – School Hall
· Christmas Dinner – Yr1/Yr4/Yr5 – 10th December – School Hall 
· EYFS Nativity – 14th December – School App/Website
· Christmas Parties – W/C 14th December – Classrooms 
End of Term – Friday 18th December – Port gates will be opened
 at 12.50pm – Children to be collected between 1pm – 1.15pm

PLEASE REMEMBER TO MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING TO HELP KEEP EVERYONE SAFE AND WELL THIS CHRISTMAS
          
Christmas Cards

Next week the children will be able to bring in Christmas Cards between 7th and 11th December, each year group will have their own post boxes. The cards will
then be sent home on 
Wednesday 16th December. 
          
SECAT Feedback Survey

Don’t forget to share your views on the SECAT Stakeholder Feedback Survey. 
Your views are appreciated. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/B8CR7JH

This survey closes on 11th December. 


          
A message from School Council

On Friday 11th December, we would like you to help us support Save the Children by wearing a Christmas jumper to school.  
· You can still wear your school uniform, just substitute your school jumper for a Christmas jumper! 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]A donation of £1 is encouraged and proceeds go to Save the Children children’s charity. 
· Good news: no one needs to buy a new sweater – you could just decorate one!
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